Search

human resources

Contact Us | Site Map

Home Employment Benefits Leave

Forms

Banner HRIS

Employee's Corner

Supervisor's Corner

About Staff Employee of the Week

You are here: Home > VT Staff Employee of the Week

Virginia Tech Staff Employee of the Week

December 3, 2007

Group Name: Brian L. Stanford

Job Title: Facility Maintenance Supervisor

Employee's Home Department: University Unions &

Student Activities

Employee's College or VP Area: VP for Student

Affairs

Nominated For: Governor's Award for Workplace

Safety

Nominated By: Scott A. Reed, Senior Associate Director for Operations & Services, UUSA Virginia Tech Hire Date: December 18, 2003



Summary

Brian Stanford, Facility Maintenance Supervisor for University Unions, supervises and coordinates facility maintenance needs for the four University Union facilities including Squires, Johnston, War Memorial Chapel, and the Graduate Life Center, covering more than 400,000 square feet of space heavily used by students and campus visitors. He assures that routine and emergency maintenance needs are met through a strong focus on workplace safety. Since beginning his position in 2004. Stanford has prided himself on addressing numerous safety-related projects and initiatives that promote code compliance and general safety for customers and staff.

He is consistently focused on promoting a safe and health work environment, frequently suggesting workplace safety improvements;

through his diligence for safety, he has saved the department significant money with cost effective safety-related maintenance projects. His safety accomplishments include project completion of tracing and labeling electrical boxes in the student centers, installing battery backup emergency exit signage and lighting in UUSA facilities, and developing training systems for staff on electrical code compliance, ladder safety, and maintenance equipment safety. He has the knowledge and a dedicated staff that are able to perform most solutions internally, thus saving thousands of dollars on an annual basis. He ensures that his staff are expertly trained to avoid any chance that they are working under dangerous or hazardous conditions. His supervisor commented, "Brian's efforts have been recognized by the Environmental Health and Safety Services and Physical Plant staff, and this has resulted in the development of a mutually cooperative spirit."

Stanford's diligence in assuring workplace safety has been consistently excellent for years capped off with numerous accolades from UUSA administration for initiating and exploring workplace safety projects that elevate the safety of staff while saving the department money with cost-effective maintenance planning.

About the "staff Employee of the Week" Program

...

© 2007 Virginia Tech Human Resources

Letter from Dr. Steger

Contact Us · Map & Driving Directions · Privacy Statement · Equal Opportunity and Affirmative Action Info · Applicants with Disabilities · Mission Statement